Dear St Pat’s Family, 
Greetings from your Advocates!
As you know, the most recent letter from the Archbishop confirms his intent to merge St. Pat’s with another parish.
In our communication to you in early September, we indicated we would be sending out a survey to get your feedback on options that we face. We want to see where you stand on merging with Sacred Heart, merging with St. Joseph, taking legal action, forming our own community outside of the Catholic Church, or other ideas you have or options you see as possible.  We have worked with an outside consultant to craft such a survey.
The survey will be open until midnight on Friday October 15, 2021
We want to hear the opinions and preferences of as many parishioners as possible regarding the path forward for St. Patrick Church. The survey was sent out as an email to parishioners who are signed up for the parish-wide email.
· If you have not or you know of another parishioner who has not received the survey, please check your "Junk" folder in your email. If the email is not there, please contact Laura Ash at lauradavidash@aol.com / 206.329.2960.
· If you are unable to complete the survey electronically, reach out to Laura Ash at lauradavidash@aol.com / 206.329.2960 to arrange to get a paper copy.
Please take a few moments to complete the survey. Your input is extremely important and will be used by St. Pat’s Advocates to guide decisions and recommendations for the transition. Your survey responses will be anonymous and confidential.  Survey results will be collected, analyzed, summarized, and presented in aggregate by our outside consultant.
We are grateful for your continued involvement as we face our future together as a faith community.  We look forward to your survey responses by October 15.
We continue to listen to you and the Holy Spirit.
In prayer and solidarity,
The St Pats Advocates


